
Dear                , 
 
I am glad to inform you that the follow-up on your inquiry for additional records responsive to FOI 
request FNR-2014-00156 is now concluded.  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the records that were located further to an additional search for 
responsive records. Some information has been withheld pursuant to sections 13 (Policy advice or 
recommendations), 14 (Legal advice), 16 (Disclosure harmful to intergovernmental relations or 
negotiations)and 22 (Disclosure harmful to personal privacy) of FOIPPA. 
 
These records will be published on the BC Government’s Open Information website a minimum of 72 
hours after electronic release or a minimum of five business days after release by mail in hardcopy. To 
find out more about Open Information, please access the Open Information website at: 
http://www.openinfo.gov.bc.ca/ibc/index.page 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
You have the right to ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review this decision. Please refer 
to our earlier correspondence for information on the review and complaint process. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Charlotte 
 
Charlotte van Schalkwyk | FOI Analyst, Resource Team | Information Access Operations | Shared 
Services BC  
Ph: 250 356 5847 | e: Charlotte.Vanschalkwyk@gov.bc.ca| m: PO Box 9569, Stn Prov Gov, 

Victoria BC V8W 9K1 
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